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Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the children have sang a range of different 
nursery rhymes including, Five Current Buns, Twinkle 

Twinkle Little Star, Incy Wincy Spider, The Big Ship Sails 
and Old MacDonald had a Farm. Encourage your child to 

remember them and to sing them at home. 

Story of the Week 

 

This week the children have been celebrating World Nursery 
Rhyme Week. The children have learnt a range of rhymes 

and have taken part in a number of fun activities, including 
building their own ship using the large construction for our 
rhyme called The Big Ship Sails and decorating a biscuit for 

Incy Wincy Spider. The children have also been learning 
different animal sounds for Old macDonald has a Farm. We 

enjoyed a rhyme session with Joanne from Tuebrook 
Children Centre.  

 
This week the children also celebrated Children in Need and 
enjoyed having a disco and playing pin the spots on Pudsey 

Bear.  

 
During Forest School the children also continued to look 

after the garden and helped to plant the rest of our daffodil 
bulbs. The children also listened to a story called Leaf Man 

and then they collected leaves to make their own. 

 Home Reading Books 

 

 The childen can take home a Home Reading book on 
a Friday and this needs to be returned the following 
Thursday. This is a story book for the parent/carer to 
read to their child. Only children who bring in a bag 

will be allowed to take a book home.  

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery rhymes. 
Our favourite this week has been “Twinkle Twinkle Little 

Star”. See the rhyme below if you want to sing it at home 
too! Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  
Twinkle, twinkle little star - BBC Teach 
Twinkle Twinkle Little Star 

 

 
 

Twinkle, twinkle little star. 
 How I wonder what you are. 
 Up above the world so high. 
 Like a diamond in the sky. 
 Twinkle, twinkle little star. 

 How I wonder what you are.  
 
 Own Clothes Day 

        

Monday 18th November is Own Clothes Day. The 
children are to bring in a selection box for our 
Christmas Bingo. The bingo will take place on 

Thursday 21st November.   



 

 

 

 

 

 


